
 
 

 
 

   
      
 

PUBLIC NOTICE – WATER LINE FLUSHING 
       
Please be advised that the Ontario Clean Water Agency will be flushing 
water lines and fire hydrants the week of July 14th, 2025, in Nairn Centre. 
 
Flushing may cause temporary discolouration of water.  Please run your 
taps to flush your service line clean if this occurs.  You may also 
experience low water pressure while lines are being flushed.  This is 
normal.    
 
We appreciate your patience during this time.  If you have any concerns 
about the water system, please do not hesitate to contact the municipal 
office at 705-869-4232.   
 
Thank you. 
 

 


